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Deadline Extended - OAA Strategic Plan Survey

On Monday, April 10, OAA held its Strategic Planning Phase Il Town Hall. During that
Town Hall, Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs Nathan Gonyea
outlined the next steps in the strategic planning process and asked for input to help
formulate our goals. Slides from that event are available for viewing here.

The Office of Academic Affairs would like to ensure that everyone in academic affairs
has the opportunity to give their input to help formulate our objectives for strategic
planning goals. With that in mind, the deadline to respond to the OAA Strategic Plan
Survey has been extended to 10 a.m. on Monday, April 24.

The survey is anonymous and designed in a manner that will not collect any
personally identifiable respondent data, other than what is volunteered by
respondents by virtue of answering the survey. Data collected from the survey will be
reviewed by the OAA Strategic Planning Committee and will be the basis for drafting
potential objectives and goals.

Provide us with your input by taking the OAA Strategic Planning Survey
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